

ST PATRICK'S NEWS

Friday 27th June 2014

The importance of Praise...

On Monday you be receiving your child's school report. While of course there are areas in which all of our children can improve, all of our children have made progress this year and it is important to recognise this. **Praise** is an excellent form of motivation so please take time to **PRAISE** your child for the achievements and progress they have made this year.

Parents Evenings

Tuesday 1st July and Wednesday 2nd July. Sheets for you to sign up for a time to see your class teacher are available in the playground. *Please encourage your children to attend the meeting with you.*

The Sound of Music...

filled the school this week. We were visited by children from Fleet, St. Aloysius and Emmanuel Primary Schools who, with Years 1 and 5, took part in a morning of music



and song. Thank you to Miss Savournin for arranging a wonderful celebration of our children's talents. Year 6 are also busy practising their end of year production. It's shaping up to be a musical treat and may leave you asking for more!

Thank you...

to the parents who have been attending the weekly Parent Gym classes. We hope you have found the classes useful. Look out for more next year.

Friends of St. Patrick's Summer Fair

TOMORROW Saturday 28th June ~ 1.30-4pm

Friday 4th July

Morning - Prize Giving and Concert After School - International Food Evening Please see over for more information.

Hair Styles Reminder

Boys must not have logos shaven into their hair. Shaved patterns or mohicans are not acceptable.

CLUBS AND ASSEMBLIES MONDAY

Homework Club Yrs 5 & 6 ends 445pm Sports Club Yrs 3 & 4 ends 4.45pm

TUESDAY

PRAYER GROUP 9am Chess Club 12.45-1.20pmMini Football Nurs & Rec ends 4.30pm Parents Evening

WEDNESDAY

Girls Sports Club Yrs 5 & 6 ends 4.45pm Homework Club 2 Yrs 3&4 ends 4.45pm Parents Evening

THURSDAY

Assembly - Yr 3 Mass - Yr 4 Cricket Club until 4.45pm Andy's Football until 4.45 pm

FRIDAY

Am - Prize Giving
No clubs - International Afternoon

AWARDS

The winners of the TEACHERS AWARDS were: Jamai in Nursery, Delylah in Reception, Shannon in Year 1, Maria in Year 2, Emily in Year 3, Mollie in Year 4, Whole Class in Year 5, Lucy in Yr 6. The winners of the awards for GOOD WORK were: Jaylana in Nursery, Ajiri in Reception, Lorenzo in Year 1, Romy in Year 2, Corey in Year 3, Benedicta in Year 4, Jordan in Year 5, Daniel in Year 6. The winners of the awards for GOOD BEHAVIOUR were: Anna in St. Mary's Class, Samir in St. Peter's Class, Joseph in St Brigid's Class, Caitlin in St Martin's, Peter in St Catherine's, Peter in St Thomas More's, Lake in St Monica's, Nati in St. Francis'. The winners of the KNOWLEDGE AWARDS were: Azaeil in Nursery, Daniel in Reception, Eyosiyus in Year 1, Noah in Year 2, Zafrin in Year 3, Sophie in Year 4, Gervais in Year 5, Jade Year 6.

Best Dressed Class Year 5

Celebration Time!

On Friday 4th July at 9.30am we will be having our ANNUAL PRIZE GIVING and concert.

There will be music and drama and the prizes for ACHIEVEMENT, and PROGRESS, and for CONTRIBUTION TO COMMUNITY will be presented.

Our guest of honour has a Monster Job !!

It is so important to recognise the many splendid achievements of the children in our community.

Do come along if you can.





After school on Friday we will we will be having our annual International Food Festival.

This is always a wonderful celebration of the delicious dishes and indeed the different cultures of our families and communities and the differences that make us so interesting to each other.

If you want to bring some food on the day, please bring your dish to the office by 2.00pm - any help you can give to set up the tables is also appreciated.

We would also like the children to make A4 size flags of the countries our families represent.

Please be as creative as you can!

The flags should be given to the class teachers by Thursday.

Children may change into National Dress at the end of the school day.